Tuesday, August 13, 2025

PEIA NEWSLETTER

WWW.PEIA.WV.GOV



BC Quarterly Workshop

PEIA will host meetings with Benefit Coordinators on October 15, 2025. We will be doing it a little differently by dividing the agencies between morning and noon workshops.

The 9:am meeting will be for the state agencies, Colleges and Universities.

The 1pm meeting will be for BOE and nonstate agencies.

You can sign up <u>here.</u>

WELCOME TO THE TEAM

PEIA 101 is a perfect way to begin as a part of our PEIA team.

Thank you to those who participated.

A big welcome and thank you to all of our new Benefit coordinators who attended PEIA 101 August 5, 2025

Benefit Coordinators

Thomas Miller presented a very enlightening presentation to the BOEs on three areas of Fraud and Waste in PEIA that you can make a difference in. You can view the presentation here. Tom or I would be happy to present to other agencies and should you have questions or concerns about a member, please reach out to your eligibility representative or myself.



BC Banter

Our next open forum virtual call will be <u>August 26, 2025</u>, at 10am. Our last meeting was very interactive and thought provoking.

Notes

- Please use updated forms when you must use a form. They can be printed here.
- Remind members with ESPS that if their spouse loses their job, they need to immediately update their SPSU or they will be charged the first of the following month.

Shout Out to You!

Amazing work Deena Barrett with helping PEIA keep Fraud, Waste and Abuse from occurring!

Shout out to Michael Ashmore at DOH for allowing PEIA to come and review their onboarding process.

To those BOE BCs that immediately put to task the fraud and abuse information and gave PEIA members to review, Bravo to you.





Congratulations to Lisa Gates on her recent marriage!